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MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION

FROM

MO

The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
The OlC-Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

The Provincial of Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REQUEST FOR A REVIEW LEADING TO THE
CORRECTION AND/OR AMENDMENT OF THE 
TECHNICAL DESCRIPTION OF LOT NO. 4003, 
CAD.800-D LOCATED IN BRGY. STA. MONICA, 
PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

Forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Puerto Princesa City dated October 27,2022 
requesting for review and possible amendment of technical description of Lot 4003, Cad.800- 
D, Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City.

This Office confinns the findings of the CENRO based on the attached lot description 
and V-37.

Attached is a computation of this office for ready reference. 

For further evaluation and consideration

For the PENRO;

DAVID \\ DALINO
LMO III, Chief, Patents, Deeds and Pennitting Unit 

Officer In-Charge
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